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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday- Breakfast Club & After-School Club   

Tuesday- NO swimming today.


   P1 – 4 Fundamentals Coaching.


   NO Coding Club 3:15- 4:15

              Fancy dress disco 7:00- 8:30

Wednesday- School closed for children

                     Staff development day
Thursday- School closed for children

                     Staff development day
Friday –  Halloween holidays
The PTFA would like to invite you and your family to a Halloween fancy dress disco on Tuesday 27th October, 7:00 – 8:30pm. Tea will be served for parents during this.

“Santa Saturday” take place on Saturday 12th December at 10am – 12 noon. 

The school will be closed for children on Wednesday and Thursday to facilitate staff development. The school will be closed on Friday (30th) and Monday (2nd Nov). It will re-open for all on Tuesday 3rd November.

We would like to thank the PTFA for the painting and erecting of the farmyard scene at the front of the school. They will certainly get us noticed!

Breakfast Club and After-School Club continue this week. Breakfast Club will be 8:30 – 9:00, with cereal, toast and drinks provided at a cost of £2 daily. This will be supervised by Mrs Keown.After-School club will be 2:00 – 3:15 at a cost of £2 daily and will be supervised by Mrs Mc Grenaghan. Both provisions will be reviewed at Christmas to ensure that they are still viable. If you have any old board games/ jigsaws at home that are no longer used, we would welcome donations for these clubs.

We were delighted to see such a great turn out at our special assembly on Friday. The P1 & 2 children excelled themselves and we hope that this will become a regular feature of school-life at St. Mary’s.
Our Eco-Council have been busy prioritising areas for development in school this year and have selected the topics of saving energy and recycling. Watch this space for future initiatives!
We want to welcome Mr. Darren Canavan to St. Mary’s. Mr Canavan will teach P5, 6 &7 each Wednesday & Thursday, whilst Mrs. Mc Cann will provide learning support on a Wednesday & Thursday morning. This will allow every child to achieve their best.

As part of our PDMU work on ourselves and our feelings, the whole school will travel on Omagh cinema for a free viewing of “Inside Out” on Thursday 5th Nov. This is part of the ‘Into Film’ festival and will allow for further work on managing emotions. There will be a cost of £2.50 for the bus.
We plan to hold our annual Parent- Teacher meetings in November. We will send out dates and times after the break.

All of the staff at St. Mary’s would like to wish you a very happy and safe Halloween break.

	October’s Principal’s Awards:

-Niamh Cullinan for fantastic money work.

-Cormac Mc Girr for wonderful word work.
-Oisin Wallace for excellent measurement work.

-Rachel Hackett for wonderful writing.
Check out their work at the front entrance.


Newsletter- Monday 26th October 2015








OUR success is doing OUR best!

